
 

 

 

  

         
            

       
 

 

 
 

 

STORM SUMMARY 1-30 & 31-21 

 

 
Winter Storm Warning ran from 3pm on the 30th to 6pm on the 31st.  A winter storm spread 

snow into the area 2-4pm on the 30th.  Precipitation was pretty much all snow for the Chicago 

area while Rockford had some rain and sleet at the onset for an hour or two.  Rain occurred 

early into the system south of I80.  Lake enhancement occurred Sunday into Sunday 

afternoon while very light activity lingered until 8-10pm on the 31st which cause coatings to 

another 1” in most areas.  Officially storm totals were 10.8 inches at O’Hare, 6.8 inches 

Rockford, 12.9” Romeoville and 11.3 inches MDW.  Total snowfall for January for ORD 

was 21.9 inches and 25.4 for the season to date which is 5 inches above normal.  Romeoville 

had 20.4 inches in January and is up to 26.3” season to date.  Rockford had 16.2 inches for 

January and has had 25.3 inches thus far or 2 inches above normal.     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
VIP Property Maintenance 847-760-5080/Tecza Landscape Group 847-742-3320 

 

 

 


